
Box 249 
Spruce Home SK  S0J 2N0 

Phone 306-764-8377 

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 
 
 

 
 
1 

 
New Year’s Day 

 
 

2 
 

No School 
 

 

3 
 

No School 
 
 

4 

5 6 
 
 

Kindergarten 
 

 
 

7 
 

 
 
 
 

8 
 
 

Kindergarten 
 
 
 

9 
 
 
 
 
 

10 
Kindergarten 

 
SCC Movie Night 

Doors open at 
7pm 

11 

12 13 
 

Kindergarten 
 
 

14 
 

 

15 
 

Kindergarten 
 
 

16 
 
 

 

17 
 

Lasagna & Garlic 
Toast Lunch $5 

 

18 
 

19 
 

20 
 
 

Kindergarten 
 

 
 

21 
 
 

 
 
 

 

22 
Kindergarten 

 
Soup Lunch 

 
SCC Meeting at 

6:30 

23 
 

 
 
 
 

24 
 
 

Kindergarten 
 
 

25 

26 27 
 

Kindergarten 

28 
 
 
 
 

29 
Kindergarten 

 
Boston Pizza 

Lunch 

30 31 
 

PLC 
 

No Classes 

 

Spruce Home Public 
School Newsletter 

January 2025 

Thank you for all the wonderful  
donations to our Santa Store and 
Food Drive. Your generosity made 
them both a huge success! 

PrincipalÕs Message 
Dear Spruce Home Public School Families, 
Happy New Year! As we step into 2025, I want to take a moment to extend a warm welcome back to all our 
students, staff, and families. A new year brings new opportunities, fresh goals, and the chance to grow  
together as a learning community. 
At Spruce Home Public School, we take pride in fostering an environment where every student feels  
valued, supported, and empowered to reach their potential. This year, we remain committed to academic 
excellence, building meaningful connections, and creating an inclusive space where diversity is celebrated. 
As we focus on nurturing creativity, critical thinking, and compassion, we aim to equip our students not only 
for success in the classroom but also for meaningful contributions to the world beyond. 
To our students, I encourage you to embrace challenges, celebrate your achievements, and always be kind 
to yourselves and others. To our parents and guardians, thank you for your ongoing support and partnership 
in your childÕs educational journey. And to our dedicated staff, your passion and commitment continue to 
inspire greatness in our school. 
LetÕs make this year memorable, meaningful, and full of success. Together, we will make 2025 a year to be 
proud of. 



We would like to remind parents, guardians 
and students about the importance of  

dressing properly for the weather. Dressing  
properly allows students to enjoy their  

recesses. Please make sure your child is 
dressed appropriately.  

 

Exciting Opportunity: Prince Albert and North East Regional Science Fair 2025! 

Is your child curious about science, technology, or engineering? We are thrilled to invite 
students to participate in the Prince Albert and North East Regional Science Fair on 
Thursday, March 27, 2025, at the Science Centre in Gateway Mall, Prince Albert. 

Many parents may think their child can only participate if their entire class is entering – 
but that's not the case! Students can enter the fair individually, and it’s a fantastic way to 
showcase creativity, innovation, and problem-solving skills. 

What to Expect: Participating in the Science Fair is a fun and rewarding experience. Stu-
dents in grades 5-12 can showcase projects in various categories, such as math, physi-
cal science, life science, computers, and engineering. Projects should follow the fair’s 
safety and ethics guidelines, and students will need to present their project to a panel of 
judges who will evaluate their understanding and creativity. It’s a great way to learn 
presentation skills and dive deeper into subjects that fascinate them. 

For students in grades 7-12, there’s an exciting chance to move on to the Canada-Wide 
Science Fair in Fredericton, New Brunswick, from May 31 - June 7, 2025. While only 
these grades are eligible for nationals, all students from grades 5-12 are welcome to 
join in the regional fun! 

Whether your child is fascinated by math, life sciences, or engineering, there’s a place 
for their ideas at the Science Fair. Let’s get creative and have fun with science! 

 For more information on how to register, contact: 

Trista Parsons 

tparsons@srsd119.ca 

 Heidi Abbey-Der 

habbey-der@srsd119.ca 


